
 

 

AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

  Notice #2025-002  
 
Date:   Monday, January 06, 2025 
 

Time: Monday, Jan. 06, from 20:00 PM through Jan. 08, at 13:00 PM (local time)  
 

Subject: TFR (Temporary Flight Restriction) affecting Van Nuys Airport – Jan 6-8, 2025.  
 

CORRECTING AND CLARIFYING 
 

There are two TFR’s in affect for Southern California from 20:00 (08:00PM) on January 6th 
through 13:00 (01:00PM) on January 8 for VIP movement. 
 

TFR 5/0428: Jan. 6 from 20:00 through Jan. 7 at 13:00 (all times local). 
TFR 5/0429: Jan. 7 from 15:59 through Jan. 8 at 13:00 (all times local). 
 

Please refer to current NOTAMs for any inbound or outbound traffic that may be impacted. 
Please contact Van Nuys ATCT for up-to-the-minute restrictions and/or clearance requests. 
 
This TFR is subject to change as the times may be fluid: 

“THE FAA RECOMMENDS THAT ALL AIRCRAFT OPERATORS CHECK NOTAMS FREQUENTLY 
FOR POSSIBLE CHANGES TO THIS TFR PRIOR TO OPERATIONS WITHIN THIS REGION. 
OPERATORS MAY REVIEW THE TFR DETAILS ON THE INTERNET AT HTTPS://TFR.FAA.GOV/ 
OR HTTPS://WWW.1800WXBRIEF.COM. IF QUESTIONS REMAIN, CONTACT FLIGHT 
SERVICE AT 800-992-7433.” 

 

NOTE: 
For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight Service 
Specialist at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433). 
 

ADVISORY ISSUED BY R. Nash 

DATE ISSUED 1/6/2025 

TIME ISSUED 16:35 PM              

 For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 

https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/

